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She is a projected Sociology major hoping to earn a minor in LGBTQ+ Studies, and absolutely
adores writing, drawing, and mingling. She hopes to learn more about library advocacy with her
belief that libraries can be a pillar of social change. During her time at U of M, she has
thoroughly enjoyed her employment at the Spectrum Center (LGBTQ+ center on campus) and
has built up organizational skills as a result of her serving as a Front Desk Student Lead, along
with her involvement with the Spectrum Center Programming Board. In her spare time, she
enjoys activities such as drawing comics, needle-felting, and working on her Dungeons and
Dragons campaigns. She is grateful for this wonderful opportunity and excited to meet all of the
wonderful folks working with MLA!




